

Our Ref: 24552 / 119004

Tredegar Town Council Bedwellty House Bedwellty Park TREDEGAR NP22 3XN

Friday, April 27, 2018

Dear Tredegar Town Council,



Achub Bywydau, Dros Gymru, Serving Wales, Saving Lives,



Ty Elusen Ffordd Angel Llanelli Gate Dafen Llanelli SA14 BLO

Ffor Tel: 0300 0152 999

walesairambulance.com enquiries@walesairambulance.com

On behalf of all pilots, medical crew, staff and volunteers at Wales Air Ambulance I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £200.00 gratefully received on 27/04/2018, in response to our appeal.

We are kept airborne only through donations such as yours that enable us to continue "Serving Wales - Saving Lives".

2018 is an exciting year for your air ambulance as we have the latest H145 helicopters flying over Wales that are operational 7 days a week, 365 days a year. These helicopters have a larger cabin and more powerful engines, meaning there is a better patient experience and the helicopters can fly for longer without refuelling. Wales Air Ambulance is also your Wales Children's Air Ambulance which means we take premature and new-born babies to the most appropriate hospital for care, safely and quickly.

Our critical care practitioners along with our "flying doctors" are delivering exceptional prehospital care. This is done by carrying blood and blood products along with medical kit that is not available on land ambulances. To provide this level of service to the people of Wales the charity needs to raise £6.5 million every year and we only get funding from people like you.

Thank you again for supporting Wales Air Ambulance if you would like to find out more about the work of Wales Air Ambulance, fundraising or to book a talk to your work or social group then please visit our website at www.walesairambulance.com or contact your nearest fundraising office on 0300 0152 999.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Stevens

Regional Development Manager





